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DSWD DROMIC Report on the Fire Incident in  
Polomolok, South Cotabato 

18 August 2022, 6PM 

 
I. Situation Overview 
 

On 3 July 2022, at around 5:00 AM, a fire incident gutted down the “Ukay-Ukay” stalls 
at the 2nd floor of new building of the Polomolok Public Market. 

Source: DSWD-Field Office (FO) XII 

 

II. Status of Affected Areas and Population   
 
A total of 30 families or 150 persons are affected in Polomolok, South Cotabato 
(see Table 1). 

 
Table 1. Number of Affected Families / Persons 

REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY  
 NUMBER OF AFFECTED  

 
 Barangays   Families   Persons  

 
 

GRAND TOTAL 1   30   150   

REGION XII 1   30   150   

South Cotabato 1   30   150   

  Polomolok  1  30  150   

 Source: DSWD FO XII 

 

III. Cost of Humanitarian Assistance Provided 
 

A total of ₱33,000.00 worth of assistance was provided by DSWD to the affected 
families (see Table 2). 

 
 

Table 2. Cost of Assistance Provided to Affected Families / Persons 

REGION / PROVINCE / 
MUNICIPALITY  

 COST OF ASSISTANCE  
  

 DSWD   LGU   NGOs   OTHERS  
 GRAND 
TOTAL  

 

GRAND TOTAL  33,000.00   -   -   -   33,000.00   

REGION XII  33,000.00   -   -   -   33,000.00   

South Cotabato  33,000.00   -   -   -   33,000.00   

  Polomolok 33,000.00  -  -   -  33,000.00   

Source: DSWD FO XII 
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IV. Photo Documentation 
 

 
 
 
 

***** 
This final report is based on the latest report submitted by DSWD FO XII on 15 July 2022. The Disaster 
Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of DSWD-DRMB is closely coordinating 
with DSWD FO XII for any request of Technical Assistance and Resource Augmentation (TARA). 
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